



Dear State Board of Education,

Arkansas State Teachers Association recommends Brandi Cheers to serve as an ASTA representative for classroom teachers on the Professional Licensure Standards Board.

Brandi recently completed her 12th year in education. She is a third grade teacher at Marion Math, Science, and Technology Magnet and has taught in West Memphis and Marion. She can be reached at 870-514-7724 or binc2007@gmail.com. Her school email address is bcheers@msd3.org.

Brandi would be honored to represent ASTA on the Professional Licensure Standards Board.

Sincerely,

Alli

Dr. Allison Greenwood

Executive Director

## **Arkansas State Teachers Association**

State Chapter of the Association of American Educators 225 S. Pulaski Street, Suite 200 Little Rock, AR 72201 m 501-681-1480 • o 877-742-2782 • f 501-400-8276